
 

 

 
Volunteer Posting 

April 4, 2020 
Fundraising Volunteer 
 
About Sheena’s Place: 
Sheena's Place supports folks with eating disorders, and their families and friends. Eating 
Disorders include a range of serious mental health disorders and affects approximately 2.7 
million Canadians. We provide free groups-based services as a welcoming, non-institutional, 
non-residential community-based mental health charity.  We value compassion, dignity, 
inclusion, collaboration, and excellence.   
 
About the role: 
Sheena’s Place is searching for someone interested in volunteering their energy and time to 
contributing to fundraising and development in support of programming.  Volunteers will work 
closely with the director of development, and some program staff.   
 
What you bring to the role: 

• Passion for supporting individuals with mental health challenges 
• Excellent written and oral communication skills 
• Professional and friendly telephone manner 
• Some experience with spreadsheets and databases 
• Some fundraising experience is considered a bonus! 

 
What you can expect from this experience: 

• Use and further develop your skills related to communication, research, data 
management, and fundraising 

• We will encourage you to set personal goals and support you to work towards fulfilling 
them in the context of our work 

• To work with dedicated and skilled staff team  
• To learn about eating disorders and their impacts 
• To make a significant contribution to the support of individuals working towards 

recovery 
• Until further notice, volunteering will be done virtually. 

 
 

  



 

 

How to Apply: For more information and/or to apply for this role, please forward contact JP 
McMillan at jpmcmillan@sheenasplace.org, or at 416-838-2795. 
 
We welcome volunteers with lived experience of an eating disorder but ask that volunteers be 
in a stable state of recovery for at least one year (which includes using services at Sheena’s 
Place) before applying. 
 
Sheena’s Place is committed to having an organization reflective of the diversity of the City of 
Toronto in general and of our participants in particular. We strongly encourage applications 
from members of groups experiencing barriers to equity.  
 
Sheena’s Place sincerely thanks all applicants for their expressed interest in this opportunity; 
however only those selected for an interview will be contacted. 
 


